
Dear Parents, 
 
Please see the following message from the Surrey School District.  
 
On August 26th, the Surrey School District shared its plans to safely return to in-class instruction. These 
plans reflect the measures put forth by provincial health experts and the Ministry of Education and 
include the important steps our schools will take to safely welcome our students back in September. 
  
We are confident in our plans, but we know that many of our families are nervous. In response to 
parent feedback and concerns, we will be offering an Elementary Transition Program that will available 
to all families who are not yet ready to have their child return to full-time face-to-face instruction when 
school begins in September. 
  
This program is a combination of online and face-to-face learning through your local school, with a 
gradual transition back to full time in-class instruction by January 2021. 
  
For more information on this transition program, please review the following resources: 
  

 Elementary Transition Program fact sheet 
 Superintendent video message for August 31 

  
All parents interested in registering for this program will need to complete this form by 4:00 p.m. 
September 8, 2020. 
  
Thank you and we hope you are having a great summer. 

 
 
Regards,  

Susan Yip 
Acting Principal 

Latimer Road Elementary 
19233 60 Ave 
Surrey, BC V3S 2T5 

604-576-9184 

 

 
 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=876
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/backtoschool/Pages/elem.aspx
https://www.surreyschools.ca/covid19/backtoschool/Documents/SSC_Elem_Blended.pdf
https://vimeo.com/453330789
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=z-m0CBOBDUK6B1L31N-KzQo9oGcByppIly2iBVxbDO1URjQ5STNaV1ZaRElJTjI2UFZBUU9DNERIVS4u

